sy, STATE OF ILLINOIS
2.9 HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111
April 13, 2016
VIA EMAIL
Tim Tincknell

Davita HealthCare Partners, Inc.
1600 W 13" Street, Ste 3

Chicago, IL 60608
Re: Request for Expedited Hearing
Project Number: #16-015, DaVita Forest City Dialysis

Permit Holder: DaVita Healthcare Partners, Inc.
Dear Mr. Tincknell:

We are in receipt of your request for expedited review. Your request has been granted. The
project is scheduled for the June 21, 2016 State Board Meeting. You are reminded that the
establishment of a health care facility is a substantive project and the review timeframe for a
substantive project is one hundred twenty days (120) from the date the project is deemed
complete. Please note that during the shorten review period issues with the application for
permit may come to the State Board Staff’s attention. If that occurs the review for this project
will be extended. '

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at
Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

it Ot

Mike Constantino
Project Reviewer




